
 

May Newsletter  

I hope all of you are doing well and staying healthy during this pandemic.   Cadgewith is very 
busy in the spring and we want to help keep you updated with procedures and things that 

we hope will happen this summer.  

 

Unfortunately, due to the current social distancing orders in place all events are canceled for 
May.  We will re-evaluate at the end of May and hope we are able to start things back up in 

June, but we do not know. 

 

Once the stay safe stay home order is lifted, the office staff will be back.  However, the office 
will be open by appointment only.  We want to do our best to have distance between people 

and our lobby is not large enough to do that with so many people.  If you need something 
you may call ahead and we will be prepared for you to come up.  If you do stop by without 

calling,  no worries but we may come outside to talk so we can have some distance.  We 
want everyone to stay safe and healthy.  Rent can be dropped off in the door or can still be 

paid online.  If you’d like to set up online payments, call the office and speak with Kelly.   
Maintenance is able to start some work however we ask you keep your distance with them.   

 

Pool…. Lots of questions regarding the pool!   Trust me I have the same questions. We are 
still going to plan to open the pool as scheduled.  Please be advised the pool is required to 
be inspected by the local Health Department prior to opening.  I am unsure when they will 
be able to do this as they are overwhelmed with Covid-19 testing.  Trust me I really want it 
open and if we are able to, I will let everyone know.  Please keep an eye on the front office 

sign for opening information.  

 

Weed N feed, maintenance is now able to purchase weed n feed and hope to get started on 
the application soon.  Just a FYI the weed n feed doesn’t include any grub preventative. I 

don’t know the exact time or date yet, but if you called to be on the list it will be completed 
within the next 2 weeks.  

~Emily  



Note from the President 

I hope this finds all of you well and observing safe distancing.  It appears that we wont be 

having any events until after June 1st. Please check on your neighbors if they cannot get 

out, we must pull together through this time.  We’ve used this time to make some home 

improvements. Watch the marquee in front of the clubhouse for any new announcements. 

 

Respectfully Yours Frank McBride 

 
Neighborhood Watch Update 

I hope this note finds everyone 

healthy. We are all in this together 

and need to stay the course. 

 

Please make sure all garage doors are 

closed and locked up.  Also keep cars 

locked parked in driveways without 

any valuables.  Leaving your porch 

lights on, which will also deter crimi-

nals. 

 

The speed limit in Cadgewith Farms is 

15 MPH, please remind family and 

friends when they visit the park.  

With the weather getting nicer 

there’s more people out and about 

walking. 

 


